
Statement on Sosoliso Airlines Crash
Statement on Sosoliso Airlines Crash
Boeing extends its heartfelt condolences to those who lost their loved ones, and its thoughts to the passengers
and crew affected by the Saturday, December 10 Sosoliso Airlines Boeing DC-9 accident in Port Harcourt,
Nigeria.

Boeing will provide technical support to the Nigerian investigation authorities in coordination with the U.S.
National Transportation Safety Board.


